
 
 

Sun Path Products Inc. 404 W Edinborough Ave. Raeford, NC 28376 (910) 875-9002 
  

Sun Path Products Inc. / Rigging Innovations  

 

Dear Sun Path Products Customers, Riggers and DZ management. 

This letter is to reference to TB-266 recommendations made by the PIA 

(Parachute Industry Association) Rigging Committee and is intended to help 

alleviate any misunderstanding in the use of Tamper Resistant Seals when 

properly sealing a Sun Path Reserve Container.   

In the past, lead seals were the standard however with the update of TB-266 Sun 

Path Products in now recommending the following seals for use.  Plastic, Paper 

and Lead Seals are recommended as Tamper Resistant safety measures and must 

be affixed to the reserve in such a manner as once the reserve is used the seal 

would break and not be able to be reused.  The seal(s) should still break under the 

current standard of 4.75lbs. 

We are aware that with this update there will be some confusion and hope that 

this memo helps in the understanding of our recommendation. 

Please reference PIA TB-266 for more information, https://www.pia.com/wp-

content/uploads/TB-266pdf.  You can also find it via google “TB 266 PIA”.   

V/R 

Raz 

Arnold S. Rasmussen 

Quality Manager / Master Rigger 

Sun Path Products Inc. 

(910) 875-9002 
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